My intervention during the statement
on Covid-19, 16 March 2020

John Redwood (Wokingham) (Con): Will the Secretary of State make sure that in
the legal powers and guidance will be provision to ensure that all our
councillors who are over 70 can participate fully in council and committee
meetings from their home, using technology?

Matthew Hancock Secretary of State for Health and Social Care: Indeed,
technology has a huge role to play in helping people to get through this.
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